
Kingsborough Community College Students 
While you are taking your courses online, Blackboard Support would like to remind you of 

useful resources that are available to you 24 hours a day. 

The college website has been utilized to place helpful information to address common CUNYfirst and 
Blackboard issues, including a video of Blackboard Student Training that was ongoing during the week 
leading up to the start of Distance Learning. 

To access this information please go to the campus homepage http://kbcc.cuny.edu/ and click on 
Distance Learning.  

Scroll down the page and look to Distance Learning Resources for Students.  

Please keep in mind during Distance Learning your first point of contact with any issues concerning 
Blackboard is you Class instructor.  

Email format for all course instructors is as follows: firstname.lastname@kbcc.cuny.edu 

 

 

Good luck with your coursework this semester, be safe, and follow all current guidelines to ensure your 
continued good health 
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